

Wylds Lane Worcester WR5 1DR

Telephone: 01905 355525 Fax: 01905 358867

Email: office@fortroyal.worcs.sch.uk Web: www.fortroyal.worcs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Ed Francis

Date: 13.12.19

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are planning a visit on the 18th of December to the Worcester Cathedral and a local McDonald's for a celebration of the children's achievements this half term and a Christmas treat.

We will be having a 'Happy Meal' lunch at McDonald's after visiting the Cathedral to see the Christmas tree exhibition (if you wish your child to continue with a packed lunch then this will be fine).

If there are any other dietary needs or wishes then please contact me to discuss these. We will be leaving school at 9:45 AM and aim to return at 1.30 PM.

Find further information online at <a href="https://www.worcestercathedral.co.uk/Christmas\_Tree\_Festival.php">https://www.worcestercathedral.co.uk/Christmas\_Tree\_Festival.php</a>

Please send £5 to cover cost of the meal to school by Monday 16th of December and if you have any questions contact me if you would like more information.

Yours sincerely, Sylwia Gryzia, class teacher

Merry Christmas













